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StarNet Distance Learning Meeting
06-16-2008

I. Review and revise draft guidelines
a. Finalize payments and fees 

The committee will recommend $250 per student per class per semester for StarNet students and $500 per student per class per semester for students off network.

b. Determine billing process

Sending entities will bill receiving entities directly.  We will seek input from school business offices to help determine the billing and invoicing timing and process.  The following are two ideas we would like to consider:

· Sending site invoices recipients for 80% after May 15th numbers are finalized (to coincide with 20/20 rule).  Receiving site must pay this 80% 30 days from July 1st.  Sending site invoices recipients for remainder of funds after first day of class (if necessary).  Receiving sites must pay this remainder within 30 days of first day of class.

· Sending site invoices recipients for 100% after first day of class.  Recipients have 30 days to pay.

c. Review input received thus far

Notes from Lansing schools were reviewed.  Some adjustments will be included in next draft of guidelines

d. Other input

Input from committee review was received and will be included in next draft of guidelines.

II. Review and revise high level project plan

· Create draft guidelines to present to the STARNet Steering Committee and Board.
In process – we will try and have finalized guidelines recommendations before the September 18th meeting.

· Begin raising interest  
Should begin in earnest this fall.

· Identify key people for an advisory committee

· Visit neighboring counties who have systems in place

· Introduce superintendents, principals, teachers, media specialists, curriculum directors, etc to the technology

· We have a number of county curriculum workgroups that we could take advantage of (i.e. Content Network)

· We could have a session during RTA which would showcase the technology

· Start a hardware evaluation process

Should begin this fall.

· Advisory committee, our workgroup, tech directors, and other interested educators should have an opportunity to give feedback on:

· The type of equipment we buy (i.e. mobile, etc)

· The features they find important (ease of use, etc)

· Perhaps we could get some demo equipment?

· Create cost estimates
In process – we have received some list pricing which has been placed on the BlackBoard site for this group.
· We need to estimate the cost of hardware to implement the programs

· We need to look for creative ways to finance the programs

· Attempt to have pilot classes beginning in September of 2009

III. Next Meeting: September 9th, 2008 at 9:00am
